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Currently, I neither trap nor hunt furbearers, but I strongly support the right of those 

who wish to carry on this tradition.  It is a tradition held by Native Americans and 

practiced by the earliest European settlers and has been done until today.  Who 

knows, I might wish to have the option of engaging in this ancient practice myself 

someday.  Even if I do not, I would want the option for my grandchildren.  There 

would be no point in trapping if the pelts could not be sold. 


